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I strongly oppose any new measures that would create yet another tax. As a first time 

home owner with a young family, new property taxes would greatly impact our ability 

to financially survive in this state. This is the case for most folks in Oregon. Please 

consider those living in oregon that are hardly getting by as it is. Get creative with the 

money tax payers already provide to fund more government projects.  


